
Commissioners’ Letter 73.20 
31 March 2020 

 
Diocesan Schools Commissioners 
Directors of Religious Education 

  

 
  
DSC and DRE Letters are issued solely to enable you to carry out your education functions on behalf of 
your diocesan bishop.  They often contain information of a sensitive nature and must be respected as 
private communications and not be shared with any third parties external to the diocese without CES 
consent. 

  

Free School Meals guidance for schools 

  
Please see updated free schools meals guidance for schools published overnight. 
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-free-school-meals-guidance/covid-
19-free-school-meals-guidance-for-schools 

  

  

Catherine Bryan 

Assistant Director - Education 
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